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Snow Plow/Dump Trucks 
 
The field ops department has been limping a couple of older snow plow trucks along for the last 
couple of years; and they have indicated that the availability of parts for repair is to the point 
where they do not exist.  After a few different discussions, Tim has proposed moving down in 
size for the next replacement vehicle.  Similar to every other vehicle purchase that we are trying 
to make at this time, the need to order the trucks has become the norm. 
 
Tim and Fred have worked with a couple of different dealerships to obtain quotes.  They are 
recommending the Chevrolet Silverado MD.  After receiving these chassis, we will work with 
Clark Trucking to obtain the beds, plows, and spreaders.   
 
I am recommending that you give the department approval to purchase 2 trucks to start our 
replacement.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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